
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Scientists Decry Political Interference

    Reps. Waxman and Rahall write Interior Secretary Norton about new survey results that
describe pervasive politicization of FWS’s scientific mission.    Documents and Links
    
    -  Letter to Dept. of Interior   
    -  UCS/PEER Survey Results   
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